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Contact Info

Contact Info
Robert Hall

154 Quebec street
PRINCE GEORGE

Comments

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application)
RZ100794 - Bylaw No. 9426 - (125 Dominion Street) - Meeting Date: March 25, 2024

Comments

Hello,

I would like to say that I have been running the John Howard Society in Prince George for
three years, 125 Dominion is located directly behind our location, in this time Shane Saugstad
has been a great neighbor and plays a key role in keeping this area clean and safe, we on this
block all work together to support each other, that being said I support the change of the
zoning Bylaw.





